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FROM: DORIS

SUBJECT:

DATE:

Schools Division Superintendent

COMMENT$, $UGGESTIONS OR IHSIGHTS FOR GSIS IN IMPRCIVING
ITS SERVICE TO ITS MEMBERB

June 1 1,2A18

ln response to the Memorandum dated April 23, 2018 issued by
Dr. Kahar H. Macasayon, PPSTA PresidenUBoard of Trustee of Government Service
lnsurance System (GSIS), soliciting comments, suggestions or insighk vis-i-vis your
pqrggna! qSqpe$gnge+ in trgqqetrng with GSIS* lhig o{fiee fn{orys the fleld !ha! ygu can
send us your feedbacks relative to the said concern at email add
p]anningandresearchsqod(&gmail.com .

Rest assured that the information you will share will be treated with confidentiality and
anonymity. lt will only be utilized by the Schools Division Office for the purpose of giving
valuable feedbacks that will help them craft policies that will improve the services sf GSIS to
its members.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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